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Dear Legends Club Member 
 
 
 
 
Good Morning! 
 
 
 

This is just to say “thank you”! 
 
 

We realise that there are many other hotels around town which you could choose and 
therefore we sincerely appreciate that you keep coming back to us. 
 
These days, lots of places take their clients for granted, but we believe it is important 
to show our appreciation and thanks.  So, just to show our appreciation, we have 
enclosed a $6.00 voucher you can redeem anywhere in the hotel.  This includes all 
bars, the bottle shop and gaming rooms. 
 
By the way, during the Grand Prix last year, many of our clients thought that we 
would prefer to look after G.P. Visitors.  Nothing could be further from the truth.  We 
love our regulars.  Please remember you’re important to us all year round. 
 
For your convenience we have extended our hours of operation in our gaming room 
until 3.00 am over the four day holiday period.   
 
We look forward to catching up with you over the weekend. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
P.S. Please ask us why we chose $6.00 instead of $5.00 for your voucher!  You’ll 
be  
 amazed. 


